
 
 

Prenatal Plus Provider Training 

Dear Provider: 

The Nebraska Prenatal Plus Program (PPP) is a new service initiated by Legislative Bill 857, 
designed to enhance prenatal care for high-risk pregnant women. The program is set to go 
live on 1/1/2025 and will run until 6/30/2028.  

The Nebraska Prenatal Plus Program (PPP) offers a variety of services to high-risk pregnant 
women, including Targeted Case Management (TCM), Nutrition Counseling, Psychosocial 
Support, and Breastfeeding Support. These services are integral to improving maternal and 
child health outcomes.  

Molina Healthcare, Nebraska Total Care, and UnitedHealthcare Community Plan 

will be hosting virtual townhalls to provide information on the program, as well as billing 
and claims submissions requirements.  Please attend one of the provider townhalls below: 

 

Tuesday, 12/17/2024 at 7:00am CT:  REGISTER HERE 

Wednesday, 12/18/2024, at 8:00am CT:  REGISTER HERE 

Tuesday, 1/7/2025, at 12:00pm CT:  REGISTER HERE 

 

Thank you,  

Molina Healthcare of Nebraska, Nebraska Total Care, & UnitedHealthcare Community Plan 

 

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/71db3fa5-390d-46b8-b20e-f1b2ce2af0ef@5e625f8d-0b53-4f56-9e46-19fa14bb2e5c
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/3b4e5ba6-6e6c-4c93-9c21-84726d4f71a6@5e625f8d-0b53-4f56-9e46-19fa14bb2e5c
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/cd7d2a53-987f-4509-8efa-85d59047cdf0@5e625f8d-0b53-4f56-9e46-19fa14bb2e5c

